From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 12,2022 11:47 AM
To: Emily Tyner

Subject: RE: Civil Service Commission Term

Hi Emily,

| would be honored to continue to serve as a member of the Collin County Civil Service Commission.
Thank you.

Pat Gallagher

From: Emily Tyner

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 10:43 AM

To: Pat Gallagher

Cc: Michelle Talley

Subject: Civil Service Commission Term

Good morning, Commissioner Gallagher,

I’'m writing to find out if you would like to continue on as Civil Service Commissioner for another 2-year
term, since your current term is set to expire on 4/27/22. Please let me know your choice, and | will
notify Commissioners Court.

Thank you!

Emily Tyner
HR Generalist - Collin County



